
FELLOWSHIP & HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE 

January 20, 2018 

In attendance: Guy Huber, Thomas Johnson, Marty Kutas, Tom Kutas, John Knipler, Ron Leiser, Herb Hough, Pastor Lee, 
Pastor Brenda. 
 
Tom Kutas opened the meeting with a prayer at 9:02.  Minutes from the November 18 meeting were approved. 
 
Finance Report:  Tom Kutas reported that the committee has a balance of $592.18 and no outstanding expenses. 
 
Hospitality: Guy Huber reported that the church greening and de-greening went well.  They will continue the schedule 
of putting up all the trees on Saturday and decorating on Sunday.  Guy and Susan Bundt plan to sort all the decorations, 
organize, and make a list of what is needed.  Guy and Charmaine will update the procedures documentation for funeral 
breakfasts, dinners, etc.  The next event is the Easter Breakfast.  They still need kitchen help.  
 
Property Committee Liaison:  No report.  
 
EVENT REPORTS 
 
Christmas Boxes:  Ten boxes were provided to needy families.  Only 4 people showed up to help assemble the boxes.  
Perhaps do it on the Saturday when the trees are put up. 
 
Spring Fine Art Event:  A planning meeting is scheduled for 6:30 on February 6. 
 
Easter Breakfast:  April 1; Guy is in charge. 
 
Road Rally:  This event is scheduled for Saturday, June 17.  Jen Yap is making preparations.  A hot dog roast will follow 
the service on Sunday (Father’s Day), June 18.  John Knipler is in charge. 
 
Miss Buffalo Boat Cruise:  This event is scheduled for July 15.  Tom is in charge. Pastor Miller will be in Silver Bay; Pastor 
Maynor will attend. 
 
Golf Tournament:  We need to get a date for this event from Craig Johnson that also works for Pastor Lee.  July 23rd was 
suggested. 
 
Pet Blessing:  Pastor Maynor will conduct this event on Wednesday, October 3rd. 
 
Christkindlmarket:  This event will take place on December 9, the day after the production of A Christmas Carol on 
December 8.  It is not too early to get the word out and find people who would like to participate as vendors.  
Registration forms will be sent to cluster churches.  Ron Leiser put an article in the newsletter.  All church committees 
should be made aware.  Pastor Miller suggested a photo board with holes for faces – take pictures and post on 
Facebook. 
 
Construction of outdoor Veranda at the flag pole:  Order forms will be available in March to dedicate bricks and/or 
benches.  Bricks will be engraved with names.  There will be 4 benches.  Landscaping needs to be planned. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  none 
 
A free will offering of $16 was collected for the meeting's breakfast costs.   
 
The next F & H meeting will be Saturday, February 24 at 9 am.  
 
 Pastor Brenda closed the meeting with a prayer at 10:08. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Martha Kutas 


